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Issue 12 | Update – 17 January 2025 
 

Dear residents, families and representatives, 

 

Welcome to the first update on the Rotary House refurbishment for 2025, we have hit the 

ground running and the space is really starting to take shape. 

 

What happened this fortnight? 

• Finished laying the vinyl flooring in the bedrooms. 

• Painting commenced along the east/west corridor. 

• Waterproofing in the bathrooms is complete, and we have started laying the tiling. 

• We have started second fix carpentry installing skirtings, architraves and decorative 

beading on walls and doors. 

• Commenced preparations for the new switchboard, which will be arriving later this month. 

  
New flooring in progress Decorative beading on the doors 

 

What’s happening next fortnight? 

• Next week we will commence the joinery in the bedrooms. 

• Flooring in the new dining room will commence. 

• We will commence a small refurbishment of the nurses station on Level 2. The area will 

be temporarily blocked off, and the works should take approximately one month. During 

this time the nurses station will be temporarily relocated to room 208. 
 

Who can I contact for more information? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email RHrefurbishment@helpinghand.org.au, or 

speak to reception.  
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